
     
 

Job Posting 

June 22, 2023 

 

Kitsumkalum Men’s Wellness Company received funding through 

FNHA to provide for a Tabaco Cessation Support, we purchased a 

Gazebo to be placed outside the front door of the Kitsumkalum 

Community Hall  

 

We are looking for a person or persons that can complete the 

following, beginning to end: 

- Construct a cement pad 

- Follow plan instructions on completion 

- Set up of the metal gazebo 

 

Anyone interested can contact: 

Blaine Stensgaard directly at the Kitsumkalum Health Center or by 

phone at 250-615-1430 

 


